
 

 
 
 

The Department of Athletics at Bates College, a Division III member of the New England Small 
College Athletic Conference, is seeking a dedicated assistant coach for the men’s Lacrosse 

program. This position will be responsible for assisting the head coach in all operations of a 
Division III lacrosse program, including but not limited to: player development, academic 

monitoring, strength training, coaching, evaluation and recruitment of prospective student-
athletes, game and practice planning, and administrative duties. 

 
Review of applications will begin immediately and continue until the position is filled. To submit 

your application, send your cover letter and resume to Dan Annino at dannino@bates.edu. 
 

Bachelor’s degree and competitive lacrosse experience at the collegiate level required. 
Coaching experience at the collegiate level is preferred. 


